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A message from Miss Towler… 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
A huge well done to all our families for what has been a great week of learning both at home and at 
school. It fills me with great pride that our children have coped so well at such a difficult time. Looking at 
the learning that is being shared on Tapestry in Early Years, Seesaw in Key Stage One and Google 
Classroom and Seesaw in Key Stage Two, I have been blown away by how quickly the children have 
adapted to their new normal. We can all see that they are working super hard! 
 
During this lockdown, it is essential that your child completes all their remote learning in order that they 
continue learning and that gaps don’t develop. This will help them to hit the ground running when we do 
return to school. Teachers will be monitoring engagement with learning and will be contacting anyone 
who is not completing their work to offer support and guidance. If you are finding it difficult to support 
your child with their home learning then please contact the school office. Our Pastoral Lead, Miss Bell, 
is available to talk to families who may need support regarding their child’s emotional wellbeing.  
 
A great big thank you for all your support - we have received many emails, messages and thank yous for 
the work that the team have put in to support the children during the last couple of weeks. Last Friday I 
put many of these messages of positivity into an email to the whole staff 
team to say a big well done and thank you for their hard work. It was very 
much appreciated and a much needed boost after a long and tiring week. I 
have shared a few on the next page. 
 
To all our families, have a well earned rest this weekend and stay safe. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Caroline Towler 
Headteacher 

Weekly Check In 

We have had over 50 responses to our weekly check 

in shared this week. Thank you to every parent and 

carer who has asked their child the questions 

shared. There is still time to complete this week’s 

form, perhaps even to reflect on the week now we have reached Friday. Please click on the link 

below if you haven’t completed the form yet. ​https://forms.gle/SJJM93j32Ysfeeo16 

https://forms.gle/SJJM93j32Ysfeeo16


 

 

 

Celebrating our wonderful lockdown 

learners  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week’s Purple Book Lockdown Stars 

 

This week I have recorded a mini star assembly to celebrate                     

the children who have been nominated by their teachers to                   

be in the purple book. Click on the blue link below to find out                           

if your child has been chosen: 

Purple Book Nominees 

https://share.vidyard.com/watch/eE28kYGYh3TU3kNrQbRZz2


 

 

Supporting your child’s wellbeing through lock 

down #homelearninghelp  

This week’s focus: Creating a routine for your child 

We’ve all experienced changes in our lives and routines,                 

especially children because many of them can’t go to                 

school at the moment. Create a routine together to help                   

your child feel more secure. Use the timetable on the link                     

below to create a visual timetable with your child. Children can draw or write in the                               

timetable or cut out and stick images of the suggested activities below. Remember, it is                             

important to have time to relax. ​Creating a routine resources 

Thank you for your kind messages… 

Here are some of the kind words that our families have shared over the last few weeks. Thank 

you for your ongoing support. It means such a lot to us all. We may not always get things right 

but we are determined to do the best we can for all our children. 
As we come to the end of the first week of home learning, I would like to write to you to tell you how grateful I 
am to the staff at Tadcaster Primary Academy who have provided a range of resources, engaging work and 
content support to my son.  
 
He has been provided with a chrome book, a set of books and everything needed to access a range of online 
resources. We are contacted by school throughout the day with updates, information and to check in on my 
child. 
 
To have managed all of this with such little notice is incredible and also to manage to do this whilst providing 
supervision and care for the key worker and vulnerable children is outstanding.  
 
I am impressed and grateful to the class teacher and also to the rest of the staff at the school. 

 

*********** 

Dear all, I just wanted to send a big thank you to all the team. I feel incredibly lucky that my children go to 
such an amazing school. You have been so supportive to the children and us as parents. As I hear different 
things, I am telling everybody about what you are doing and how you are putting the needs of the children 
first. Thank you so much. 

********* 

Just wanted to say thank you for everything that’s been done over the past few days, I know all school staff will 
have had to work so hard to get everything ready just to come back yesterday never mind now moving to 
online learning and vulnerable/key worker provision. 

********* 

A​s with many parents who are key workers, continuing to work shifts whilst home schooling is a challenge to 
say the least, especially trying to keep a child engaged when there are so many distractions. However this 
time school work seems more manageable with it being set daily and with the use of google classroom rather 
than printing an overwhelming amount on paper. Thank you as always for keeping us up to date, for 
reminding us, both parents and children, that you are always there if/when needed. You are doing an 
amazing job in such a challenging time. 

https://www.partnershipforchildren.org.uk/uploads/Files/PDFs/Resilience%20Activities/Creating%20a%20Routine.pdf


 


